
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

600 North 18th Street 

Hydro Services 16N-8180 

Birmingham, AL  35203 

205 257 2251 tel 

arsegars@southernco.com 

July 11, 2023 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

ATTACHMENT CONTAINS PRIVILEGED MATERIAL 

 

Project No. 2628-066 

Harris Dam Project 

Transmittal of Traditional Cultural Properties Consultation Protocol 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 

Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street N. 

Washington, DC  20426 

 

Dear Secretary Bose, 

 

Alabama Power Company (Alabama Power) is the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC or 

Commission) licensee for the Harris Dam Project (FERC No. 2628). Along with the Final License 

Application, Alabama Power filed a Historic Properties Management Plan (HPMP) for the Harris Dam 

Project in November 2021. The HPMP specifies how properties on, or eligible for inclusion on, the National 

Register of Historic Places will be managed with the Project’s Area of Potential Effects. 

 

As noted in Section 2.5.1 of the 2021 HPMP, at the time of the HPMP filing Alabama Power and the 

Muscogee (Creek) Nation continued to pursue a written agreement regarding a Traditional Cultural 

Properties (TCP) Consultation Protocol. During a meeting between Alabama Power and the Muscogee 

(Creek) Nation, the parties agreed to file the final agreement as privileged with FERC for its records. Both 

parties have acknowledged the TCP Consultation Protocol as final and will implement when FERC issues 

the license for the Harris Project. 
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If there are any questions concerning this filing, please contact me at arsegars@southernco.com or 205-

257-2251. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Angie Anderegg 

Harris Relicensing Project Manager 

 

cc: Chief David Hill- Muscogee (Creek) Nation  

  RaeLynn Butler- Muscogee (Creek) Nation  

 Robin Soweka – Muscogee (Creek) Nation 
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FINAL TRADITIONAL CULTURAL PROPERTIES (TCP) CONSULTATION PROTOCOL 


